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Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD
December 29,2017
S1 Technologies Inc.
#70 De Jesus St., SFDM
#Quezon City
Tel #371-6868 loc 230
Attention: Mr. Laurence Tagle

Authorized Representative

Gentlemen:

We are pleased to inform you that contract for the project, “Supply and Delivery of 6 units of
Document Scanner” is hereby awarded to your company in the amount of Three Hundred Thousand
Pesos (Php 300,000.00).

Based on the evaluation of your submitted documents, the Bids and Awards Committee finds your price
proposal as the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Quotation for the abovementioned project.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days with your
signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,

ANTONIETA F. IBE
Officer-In-Charge
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CONFORME: S1/Technologies Inc.

By: Mr. Laurﬁagle

Authorized Representative
Date: R




